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Today’s Date: April 27, 2012 
District:  10 - Stockton 
Contact:  Chantel Miller 
Phone:  (209) 941-6562 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

CONSTRUCTION TO START ON STATE ROUTE 99 
IN STANISALUS COUNTY 

 
Stanislaus County – The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) is 
scheduled to start construction on the $90.2 million State Route 99 (SR-99) Resurfacing 
and Restoration (2R) Project on Monday, April 30, 2012. 
 
This project will replace approximately 25 miles of the existing pavement on SR-99 in 
Stanislaus County from the San Joaquin County line to the Merced County line.  This 
project will replace the pavement using three different strategies: 
 

• Replacement of the existing base and pavement with new concrete pavement; 
• Concrete slab replacement; and 
• Crack-seat and overlay the existing pavement with new asphalt concrete. 

 
The project will also include installing shoulder rumble strips on the inside and outside 
medians, fog sealing, re-striping the roadway, and replacing pavement markers. 
 
Work on the project is scheduled to occur nightly, from 7:00 p.m. until 8:00 a.m., 
depending on the location.  Motorists can expect up to 30 minute delays in some 
locations and are encouraged to take alternate routes when possible. 
 
The contractor for this project is Myers and Sons Construction LP of Sacramento, 
California and is scheduled to be completed in summer 2014. 
 
Work is scheduled to occur as listed but could change based on weather conditions or 
the availability of equipment and materials. 
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Currently, there are 625 ongoing construction contracts statewide at Caltrans, valued at 
over $10.8 billion.  These projects are improving safety, reducing congestion and 
creating tens of thousands of jobs for Californians — at a time we need those jobs the 
most.  At Caltrans, we’re here to get you there! 
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For the safety of workers and other motorists, please Slow For the Cone Zone. 
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